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During each quarterly Performance and Quality Improvement (PQI) Committee meeting, the 
Committee reviews the Staffing Plan, discussing progress, status and any incidents or problems 
related to the staffing plan.  In all of the reviews, the committee determined our facility to be in 
compliance with no issues needing corrective action.  On 1/9/23, the PREA Coordinator and the 
PREA Compliance Manager completed the annual Staffing Plan Assessment.  All areas were 
found to be in compliance.  On 1/26/23, we had our Quarterly Review of the Staffing Plan, 
during our most recent PQI meeting (that PQI meeting summarized the 4th quarter of 2022).  
The committee noted full compliance with the staffing plan at that time as well. We will 
continue to review our staffing plan every quarter at these meetings.  Our next PQI Meeting will 
be scheduled in April, and it will cover the first quarter of 2023. 
 

 
From January 1, 2022, through December 31, 2022, we had no PREA incidents to report. 

 
 
 
 


